
 
 
From: carol kondrath [mailto:chk.65@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2015 12:27 PM 
To: Council 
Subject: Pontliana Woods 
 
Dear councilors: We urge you to support the designating of the Pontliana Woods area of Park 
Point as a City of Duluth park. This is a unique area that deserves city protection from future 
development. Thank you very much. Steve Johnson and Carol Kondrath. 3236 Minnesota Ave. 
Duluth. 55802.  
 


